
The Hazlemere Herald September 2024 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

It has been so lovely to see all the happy smiley faces as everyone started back at school this month. We 

would also like to extend a very warm welcome to all the new children and their parents as they join our 

Hazlemere family. It has been a very exciting month as we settle into new classes and find out about 

what we will be learning about this term and the fantastic opportunities happening over the year ahead. 

The Hazlemere Herald is our monthly newsletter and contains diary dates, important information and 

updates from trips and events happening at school. I hope you enjoy reading it. Please don't forget that 

you can follow our Facebook page where we publish lots of photographs of the things happening at 

school. 

We were extremely proud to show off our new signs as well as the beautifully redecorated EYFS building 

to those who attended our coffee morning; these will take place once per month and we will be offering 

opportunities for parents/carers to to chat to us and also learn about how we teach phonics, maths and 

other subjects. I hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Mr Daniels 



Open Days - Tell your friends! 

 

New Website 

Our new website has been launched; we are still adding the final touches to it but here is one important 

step for parents! 

 

To subscribe to our calendar, go to Parents -> School Calendar and hit the subscribe button! 



 

New Vision and Values 

 

We have launched our new Theologically Rooted Christian Vision and 6 new values this month.  This 

signals the start of a new and exciting time here at Hazlemere School and we are so grateful to The 

Friends of Hazlemere for organising the amazing Colour Run which capped our first two days back in 

September.  

The children had learnt all about our new vision 'Encourage one another and build one another up' over 

the first two days, and what that means for us as a whole school community. Having such a wonderful 

event as the Colour Run on the Friday was the icing on the cake and with your support, The Friends of 

Hazlemere raised £2000. 

If you haven't seen our video of the event, check it out here Hazlemere C of E Combined School & 

Nursery Colour Run September 2024 

https://youtu.be/QaEgZfVzY08
https://youtu.be/QaEgZfVzY08


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Attendance - New Government Legislation 

 

Rocksteady 

Rocksteady is in full swing every Monday and given that our motto is 'Nurture Every Talent' we are 

proud to be able to help children unlock their hidden skills and talents! 

 

Check these children out as they rehearse their songs, which they will be performing to the whole school 

and their parents in December. 

 

We have 5 amazing bands with equally cool names! 

ω The Wet Racoons 

ω Pretty PPL 

ω Tiger Rock  

ω Rocking Back in Black 



ω Lightening Strike 

If you would like your child to be involved please check out https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/ 

 

 

 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/

